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RE: Application for Permit 95-17116 

Dear Sirs, 

GARY SPACKMAN 
Director 

The Idaho Department of Water Resources (IDWR) is commencing review of Greenferry Water and 
Sewer District's (GWSD or District) application 95-17116 leading to permit issuance. We are seeking 
supplemental information beyond what was provided in the narrative report that accompanied the 
original application received by IDWR on 2/19/2015. Please respond to the following requests . 

1) Provide the names and addresses of the current GSWD Board members. 
2) Provide names and contact information for representative(s) or contractors, and what 

authorization they have to a) submit information on your behalf, orb) have power of 
attorney to sign on the Board's behalf. 

3) Please confirm the GWSD proposed service area that was provided in the original 2015 
application (map attached) is correct. There are presently several versions of service areas 
on record for GWSD that include areas outside the proposed area. 

4) It is IDWR's understanding that GWSD has developed a Water Facility Plan for the Idaho 
Department of Environmental Quality, for Public Water Supply purposes. These types of 
plans provide current and forward looking details regarding water diversion and 
distribution. The narrative report submitted with the application 5 years ago has dated 
and generalized information . IDWR requests a copy of the GWSD Water Facility Plan to 
address many questions we have regarding the proposed appropriation. For example, 
IDWR is seeking justification for the proposed 30 year planning horizon. The Plan will 
likely provide insight for the horizon upon which the long term Maximum Daily Demand 
(MDD) and other criteria are determined. 

5) Please provide information about Unaccounted for Water (UAW) flow rates and volumes 
presently in the system and what is the District's plan to manage the loss. 

Please provide the requested information within 30 days, or make a written request for extension 
with a date certain for submittal of the information within 30 days. Thank you for your attention to 
this matter. We look forward to working with the District to secure needed water resources. 
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